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Academic Skills

ACSK 500 - GED TEST PREPARATION

Designed to prepare students in basic skills, including the five areas of the GED examination: Math, 
Science, Soc. Studies, Lang. Arts-Writing I & II, and Lang. Arts-Reading. Material is presented 
through methods, including teacher-led, computer-assisted & individualized instruction as well as 
working at problem solving in pairs & groups.  Repeatable.

North County Campus

50623     MTW      6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             N4001        0.0     NC

Above section 50623 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

North County Off-Campus

50800     MTWRF    9:15am-11:35am      Hill C                             TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50800 meets 5 weeks (6/15-7/15).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.

50801     MTWRF    9:15am-11:35am      Hill C                             TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50801 meets 5 weeks (7/16-8/14).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.

American Sign Language

ASL 201 - AMERICAN SIGN LANGUAGE I

Introduces communication-based ASL skills necessary for the development of vocabulary, grammar, and 
the manual alphabet. Creates awareness of Deaf Culture, history of ASL and dynamics of the Deaf 
community.  Transfer: CSU.  (Formerly ASL215A)

North County Campus

50670     MTWR     4:30pm-8:00pm       Robasciotti K                      N2441        5.0     GP

Above section 50670 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).



San Luis Obispo Campus

50671     MTWR     9:00am-11:35am      Chilton S                          6105         5.0     GP

Above section 50671 meets 8 weeks (6/15-8/6).

50672     MTWR     1:00pm-3:35pm       Chilton S                          6105         5.0     GP

Above section 50672 meets 8 weeks (6/15-8/6).

ASL 202 - AMERICAN SIGN LANGUAGE II

Presents a continuation of ASL 201 through vocabulary development, grammar, non-manual behaviors and 
fingerspelling. Heightens sensitivity to Deaf culture, including its history, values, traditions and 
communication customs.  Prerequisite: ASL 201 or equivalent.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly ASL215B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50673     MTWR     12:00pm-3:30pm      Robasciotti K                      3307         5.0     GP

Above section 50673 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Anthropology

ANTH 202 - ARCHAEOLOGY

Presents an introduction to archaeological theory and concepts, and an overview of both New and Old 
World archaeology.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ANTH2)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50782     TWR      6:00pm-8:50pm       Scott P                            6303         3.0     GP

Above section 50782 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Art

ART 200 - ART APPRECIATION

Examines works of art through the study of terminology, themes, design principles, media and 



techniques, and provides a general introduction to the visual arts across time and diverse cultures 
through the use of various art historical methodologies.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART100)

Distance Learning

50107     TBA      TBA                 Renzi Cowitz M                     WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50107 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

50693     TBA      TBA                 Renzi Cowitz M                     WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50693 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

50694     TBA      TBA                 Debin M                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50694 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

50774     TBA      TBA                 Debin M                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50774 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

North County Campus

50495     TWR      3:00pm-5:50pm       Mack V                             N5001        3.0     GP

Above section 50495 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).
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San Luis Obispo Campus

50494     TWR      1:30pm-4:20pm       Staff                              7120         3.0     GP

Above section 50494 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ART 221 - DRAWING I

Introduces the practice and theories of drawing, including the visual elements and principles. Employs 
a wide range of subject matter and drawing media. Focuses on perceptually based drawing, observational 
skills, techniques, and creative responses to materials and subject matter. Presents an overview of 
the art of drawing in an historical and contemporary context.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART121)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50108     MTWR     8:00am-9:15am       Phipps R                           7102         3.0     GP
         &MTWR     9:30am-12:10pm      Phipps R                           7102  

Above section 50108 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50398     MTWR     12:30pm-1:45pm      Shaw S                             7102         3.0     GP
         &MTWR     2:00pm-4:40pm       Shaw S                             7102  

Above section 50398 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ART 255 - ADOBE ILLUSTRATOR: ART, DESIGN, AND ILLUSTRATION

Presents primary instruction in digital drawing and illustration using Adobe Illustrator.  Advisory: 
Basic computer skills.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly ART155)

Distance Learning

50111     TBA      TBA                 Venturini R                        WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Venturini R                        WEB   

Above section 50111 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

$45 materials fee does NOT apply to this online section.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.
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San Luis Obispo Campus

50695     MTWR     12:30pm-1:45pm      Arnold P                           7138         3.0     GP
         &MTWR     2:00pm-4:40pm       Arnold P                           7138  

Above section 50695 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ART 256 - ADOBE PHOTOSHOP: ART, DESIGN, AND PHOTOGRAPHY

Presents primary instruction in digital imaging and editing using Adobe Photoshop.  Advisory: Basic 
computer skills.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly ART156)

Distance Learning

50780     TBA      TBA                 Arnold P                           WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Arnold P                           WEB   

Above section 50780 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

$45 materials fee does NOT apply to this online section.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50500     MTWR     8:00am-9:15am       Lee R                              7138         3.0     GP
         &MTWR     9:30am-12:10pm      Lee R                              7138  

Above section 50500 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ART 280 - INTRODUCTION TO CERAMICS

Introduces ceramics materials, concepts, and processes. Includes design principles, creative 
development, hand-building, throwing, glaze techniques, firing and ceramic terminology. Covers 
aesthetics and creative development of clay objects examining historical, contemporary, and personal 
modes of expression across cultures.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $34.00.  (Formerly ART180)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50496     MTWR     8:00am-9:15am       Sanders Brown T                    7103         3.0     GP
         &MTWR     9:30am-12:10pm      Sanders Brown T                    7103  
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Above section 50496 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50781     MTWR     12:30pm-1:45pm      Wulfeck S                          7103         3.0     GP
         &MTWR     2:00pm-4:40pm       Wulfeck S                          7103  

Above section 50781 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Astronomy

ASTR 210 - ASTRONOMY

Presents the astronomy of planets, satellites, asteroids, comets, meteors, the sun, stars and 
galaxies.  Prerequisite: MATH 123 or equivalent  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly ASTR10)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50060     TWR      1:30pm-4:20pm       Hollis T                           2401         3.0     GP

Above section 50060 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Athletics

ATHL 229 - OFF-SEASON TRAINING FOR SPRING ATHLETES I

Provides spring sport specific techniques, strategies and training designed for off-season 
intercollegiate athletes.  Transfer: CSU;UC  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50745     MTWR     8:00am-9:30am       Locher B                           1806         0.5     GP

Above section 50745 meets 4 weeks (6/29-7/23).

ATHL 241 - MEN'S WATER POLO

Presents an opportunity for student athletes to further develop knowledge, and skill in the sport of 
water polo. Enrollment in this course is intended for those students who plan to participate on an 
intercollegiate sports team. Students must possess advanced intercollegiate athletics skills and 
knowledge to participate, which will be determined by the instructor.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  Repeatable 



3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50734     TR       5:30pm-7:45pm       Marsh J                            POOL         0.5     GP

Above section 50734 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ATHL 293 - SWIMMING & DIVING

Provides training for students athletes wishing to improve in swimming or diving.  Advisory: Meet the 
objectives of the preceding skill level before enrolling in the advanced levels.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  
Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50735     MTR      3:45pm-5:00pm       Marsh J                            POOL         0.5     GP

Above section 50735 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50736     MTWR     12:00pm-1:05pm      Marsh J                            POOL         0.5     GP

Above section 50736 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Automotive Technology

ATCH 166 - AUTOMOTIVE MAINTENANCE AND LIGHT REPAIR

Presents theory and practical application of safety inspections, battery service, oil and lubrication, 
cooling system, ignition system, brake inspection, wheel bearings and minor repairs.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156.  (Formerly ATECH66)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50570     TWR      9:00am-10:20am      Villa G                            4402         2.0     GP
         &TWR      10:30am-11:50am     Villa G                            4201  

Above section 50570 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Biology



BIO 205 - HUMAN ANATOMY

Studies human anatomy with models and selected preserved material to demonstrate the anatomical 
systems. NOTE:  Students are required to attend 6 hours of lab per week.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO5)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50688     MTWR     8:00am-9:05am       Ruppert R                          2200         4.0     GR
         &MTWR     9:15am-10:15am      Ruppert R                          2201  
         &MTWR     10:20am-12:29pm     Favoreto S                         2201  

Above section 50688 meets 8 weeks (6/15-8/6).

BIO 210M - ENVIRONMENTAL AND APPLIED MICROBIOLOGY

Presents a lecture and field study course on environmental and applied microbiology. Students should 
be prepared for a field component of the course (camping and/or visitation to specific research sites 
for sample and data collection). Samples and data collected during the field expedition will be 
analyzed in the laboratory component of the course.  Advisory: ENGL 201A.  Transfer: CSU.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50691     UMTWS    7:00am-5:30pm       Staff                              TBA          2.0     GR
         &RF       8:00am-4:50pm       Favoreto S                         2200  

Above section 50691 meets 1 week (5/28-6/3).

We will meet: 5/28 - 6/3/2015.  The meeting will be in room 2202.  Course will emphasize Marine 
Microbial Ecology and is co-taught by instructors Silvio Favoreto and Laurie McConnico. Mandatory 
organizational meeting will be on 5/28 from 9:00 am - 5:00 pm in Room 2202. This course will include 
an overnight field trip to Monterey, California from 5/29-5/31.  Additional course fee of 
approximately $40 is due to instructor before first meeting on 5/28 (instructor will contact you). 
Students will arrange food, some transportation, and camping gear independently, and must be in email 
contact with instructors prior to start of the course: silvio_favoreto@cuesta.edu or 
laurie_mcconnico@cuesta.edu.

BIO 212 - HUMAN BIOLOGY

Introduces to non-science majors fundamental structural and functional concepts of the human body 
systems, and their disorders and therapies.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
BIO12)

North County Campus

50396     TWR      9:00am-11:50am      Lavoie D                           N2401        3.0     GP

Above section 50396 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

mailto:silvio_favoreto@cuesta.edu
mailto:laurie_mcconnico@cuesta.edu.


San Luis Obispo Campus

50052     TWR      10:30am-1:20pm      Kirkhart D                         2401         3.0     GP

Above section 50052 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

BIO 220 - ENVIRONMENTAL BIOLOGY

Presents a study of basic biological principles and their use in understanding environmental issues, 
including human population growth, biological conservation, pollution, and the use of natural 
resources.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO20)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50055     TWR      7:30am-10:20am      Dillard A                          2204         3.0     GP

Above section 50055 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

BIO 220L - ENVIRONMENTAL BIOLOGY LAB

Presents an optional laboratory course designed to complement BIO 220, Environmental Biology.  
Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in BIO 220  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO20L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50057     TW       10:30am-2:45pm      Dillard A                          2202         1.0     GP

Above section 50057 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

BIO 222 - MARINE BIOLOGY

Presents and integrates aspects of marine processes, organisms, and ecology. Provides a general 
overview of marine biology, research, and human impacts on the marine environment.  Advisory: ENGL 
156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO22)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50058     TWR      1:30pm-4:20pm       Hendricks S                        2200         3.0     GP

Above section 50058 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

BIO 222L - MARINE BIOLOGY LABORATORY



An applied, optional course augmenting BIO 222, through laboratory and field investigations.  
Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in BIO 222  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
BIO22L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50059     M        8:00am-1:20pm       Hendricks S                        2204         1.0     GP
         &W        9:15am-12:35pm      Hendricks S                        2200  

Above section 50059 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This lab class requires class field trips to Monterey and Santa Barbara as well as several field trips 
along the coast in San Luis Obispo County. Students might incur expenses related to transportation to 
the field study locations.

Broadcast Communications

BCST 227 - PRINCIPLES OF RADIO BROADCAST PERFORMANCE

Explores techniques necessary to effectively communicate scripts through basic announcing skills, 
interviewing, news stories, music announcing, commercial announcing effectively both on and off the 
air. Practice skills needed to professionally perform in radio broadcasting as a career.  Transfer: 
CSU.  (Formerly BCST27)

Distance Learning

50472     TBA      TBA                 Wagoner W                          WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50472 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Business

BUS 130 - INTRODUCTION TO E-COMMERCE

Summarizes online buying, selling, and delivery of products and services for personal and business 
purposes. Addresses Internet security and privacy issues, including credit card use, analyzes revenue 
streams, and evaluates popular shopping cart packages.

Distance Learning

50497     TBA      TBA                 Bayles D                           WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50497 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
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http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

BUS 131 - E-COMMERCE: SOCIAL MEDIA MARKETING

Explore the use of MySpace, Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter, Google AdWords & Adsense, personal branding, 
blogs, email campaigns, affiliate marketing, viral marketing, measurement tools for social media 
marketing campaigns, and career opportunities.  Prerequisite: BUS 243  Advisory: BUS 130

Distance Learning

50458     TBA      TBA                 Hillman C                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50458 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

BUS 171 - TEAM BUILDING

Provides the student with an understanding of how teams work together, common problems teams encounter 
and how to solve them. Students will learn to recognize various team player styles. Students will be 
introduced to team building in the workplace.  (Formerly BUS71)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50347     MTR      8:30am-11:20am      Simoes P                           6108B        0.5     GP

Above section 50347 meets 1 week (7/9-7/14).

BUS 172 - COMMUNICATING WITH PEOPLE

Introduces the student to key elements in communication within business organizations. Topics will 
include verbal and nonverbal communication, listening skills and specific supervisory communication 
skills.  (Formerly BUS72)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50348     MWR      8:30am-11:20am      Simoes P                           6108B        0.5     GP

Above section 50348 meets 1 week (6/24-6/29).
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BUS 175 - VALUES & ETHICS

This course is designed to acquaint the student with the importance of values and ethics in the 
workplace. The importance of values and ethics involved in the supervisor's carrying out his/her 
duties will be emphasized.  (Formerly BUS75)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50350     MTR      8:30am-11:20am      Simoes P                           6108B        0.5     GP

Above section 50350 meets 1 week (6/18-6/23).

BUS 176 - ATTITUDE IN THE WORKPLACE

Provides the student with certain key skills in the area of attitude so that they may effectively 
maintain a positive attitude at the workplace and at home. Concepts of how attitudes are communicated, 
the three types of attitudes and how to adjust one's attitude will be presented.  (Formerly BUS76)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50351     MTW      8:30am-11:20am      Simoes P                           6108B        0.5     GP

Above section 50351 meets 1 week (6/15-6/17).

BUS 178 - DECISION MAKING & PROBLEM SOLVING

Introduces the student to decision making and problem solving as a supervisor.  (Formerly BUS78)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50532     TWR      8:30am-11:20am      Simoes P                           6108B        0.5     GP

Above section 50532 meets 1 week (6/30-7/2).

BUS 182 - GOAL SETTING: VISION, GOALS AND JOB SEARCH STRATEGIES

Engages the student in discussions and activities related to the significance of having a personal 
vision, setting attainable goals for the future, and employing useful job search strategies for 
pursuing a meaningful career and work life.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50766     MTW      8:30am-11:20am      Simoes P                           6108B        0.5     GP

Above section 50766 meets 1 week (7/6-7/8).



BUS 201A - FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING

Provides basic principles of financial accounting.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 and MATH 123.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BUS1A)

Distance Learning

50069     TBA      TBA                 Wilshusen C                        WEB          4.0     GP

Above section 50069 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section has a mandatory meeting for the final exam on Thursday July 23rd from 12:00 - 2:00 in 
room 4113.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

50070     TWR      8:30am-11:10am      Stevens D                          4110         4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Stevens D                          WEB   

Above section 50070 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section is a web enhanced hybrid course that combines traditional classroom and internet 
assignments.  This section meets 3 days during the week on the SLO campus with additional assignments 
required weekly on the internet. 

Before registering for this  web enhanced hybrid class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer system requirements.

BUS 201B - MANAGERIAL ACCOUNTING

Managerial accounting for manufacturing firms with focus on cost behavior, cost-volume-profit 
analysis, standard costs, capital budgeting and cost control.  Prerequisite: BUS 201A  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly BUS1B)

Distance Learning

50700     TBA      TBA                 Cooper S                           WEB          4.0     GP

Above section 50700 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section has a mandatory meeting for the final exam on Thursday July 23rd from 10:00 - 12:00 in 
room 4114.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.
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BUS 227 - BUSINESS COMMUNICATIONS

Presents a study of the principles and techniques applicable to all forms of effective business 
communication. Emphasis is on memorandums, e-mail, routine request letters, positive response letters, 
negative response correspondence, persuasive communication, and goodwill and special messages. 
Advisory: ENGL 201A Transfer: CSU.  (Formerly CAOA227)

Distance Learning

50730     TBA      TBA                 Perry Boada A                      WEB          4.0     GR

Above section 50730 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Mandatory Orientation meeting on Monday June 15, 2015 from 5-6 in room 3412. READ THE FOLLOWING!! 
BEFORE registering for this distance learning class, READ THE SPECIFIC COURSE WELCOME LETTER FOR THIS 
COURSE (which explains requirements for this class, including the first-day attendance policy) linked 
from <a href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" 
_blank" >http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>

BUS 245 - INTRODUCTION TO BUSINESS

Introduces the field of business and business economics.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BUS45)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50073     TWR      9:00am-12:00pm      Wilshusen C                        4113         3.0     GP

Above section 50073 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Chemistry

CHEM 201A - GENERAL COLLEGE CHEMISTRY I

Presents the first semester of a one-year course intended primarily for science and engineering majors 
in the fundamental principles of chemistry. Topics covered include kinetic-molecular treatment of 
gases, atomic structure and the periodic law, thermochemistry, chemical bonding, correlation of 
structure with properties, quantitative relationships in chemical reactions, laboratory activities, 
and chemical formulas and equations.  Prerequisite: MATH 127 with a grade of C or better; and CHEM 
210FL, or one year of High School Chemistry, with a grade of C or better.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  
(Formerly CHEM1A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50397     MTR      9:00am-11:50am      Babu P                             2105         5.0     GR
         &MTR      12:30pm-4:20pm      Babu P                             2402  
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Above section 50397 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Students must attend lab during the first week of classes.

CHEM 201B - GENERAL COLLEGE CHEMISTRY II

Presents advanced general chemistry topics as a continuation of Chemistry 201A. Topics covered include 
chemical kinetics, thermodynamics, aqueous equilibria, free energy, entropy, electrochemistry, 
coordination chemistry, nuclear, and organic chemistry. Laboratory work includes quantitative and 
qualitative analysis with computer acquisition and analysis of data.  Prerequisite: CHEM 201A with a 
grade of C or better  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly CHEM1B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50419     MTR      8:30am-12:20pm      Clark B                            2107         5.0     GR
         &MTR      1:00pm-3:50pm       Clark B                            2105  

Above section 50419 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

CHEM 210FL - INTRODUCTORY CHEMISTRY WITH FACILITATOR ASSISTED LEARNING

Presents an introduction to chemistry and chemical laboratory techniques and methods.  Same content as 
CHEM 210 but designed for students who desire additional problem solving practice with a student 
facilitator. One lab hour per week will utilize Facilitator Assisted Learning.  Prerequisite: MATH 123 
with a grade of C or better.  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, no credit if taken after CHEM 201A).   

San Luis Obispo Campus

50594     TWR      8:30am-9:20am       DaSilva P                          2104         4.0     GR
         &TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      DaSilva P                          2104  
         &TWR      1:00pm-3:50pm       DaSilva P                          2204  

Above section 50594 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50595     TWR      8:30am-11:20am      Ward K                             2402         4.0     GR
         &TWR      11:30am-12:20pm     Ward K                             2402  
         &TWR      1:00pm-3:50pm       Ward K                             2104  

Above section 50595 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

College Success Studies

CSS 036 - READING ESSENTIALS



Promotes understanding and retention of textbook information.  (Formerly ACSK036)

North County Campus

50740     TWR      8:30am-11:20am      Dockstader M                       N3230        3.0     GP

Above section 50740 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

CSS 099 - NON-CREDIT SUPERVISED TUTORING

Provides non-credit basic skills and all other content area courses supervised tutoring for students 
who may experience difficulty in specific courses.  Prerequisite: Enrollment in a Cuesta College 
credit course and referral by a counselor and/or instructor  Repeatable.  (Formerly ACSK099)

North County Campus

50661     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              N3129        0.0     NC

Above section 50661 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50662     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              3304         0.0     NC

Above section 50662 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50663     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              3300         0.0     NC

Above section 50663 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

CSS 225 - COLLEGE SUCCESS

Integrates personal growth and values, academic study strategies, and critical and creative thinking 
proficiency. Emphasis is on the attainment of life-long success in academic, professional, and 
personal development.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC  (Formerly ACSK225)

Distance Learning

50755     TBA      TBA                 Hodgson D                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50755 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

READ THE FOLLOWING!! BEFORE registering for this distance learning class, READ THE SPECIFIC COURSE 
WELCOME LETTER FOR THIS COURSE (which explains requirements for this class, including the first-day 
attendance policy) linked from <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html


http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>

North County Campus

50664     TWR      11:00am-1:50pm      Hodgson D                          N3217        3.0     GP

Above section 50664 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50665     TWR      9:00am-11:50am      Ortiz N                            3306         3.0     GP

Above section 50665 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Communication Studies

COMM 201A - PUBLIC ADDRESS

Introduces public speaking with an emphasis on clear, logical, effective preparation and delivery of 
speeches.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly SPCM201A)

Distance Learning

50676     TBA      TBA                 Hall Z                             WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50676 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer requirements. There will be in class meetings 5 times during 
the Summer Session: 6/17, 6/24, 7/1, 7/8, 7/22 from 11:00am - 2:00pm in room 3311.

North County Campus

50552     TWR      9:00am-11:50am      Davis S                            N2441        3.0     GP

Above section 50552 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50553     TWR      6:00pm-8:50pm       Davis S                            N2442        3.0     GP

Above section 50553 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus
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50554     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Olds A                             1701         3.0     GP

Above section 50554 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50556     TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      Lyman J                            4117         3.0     GP

Above section 50556 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50557     TWR      12:30pm-3:20pm      Lyman J                            4117         3.0     GP

Above section 50557 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50558     TWR      2:00pm-4:50pm       Olds A                             6109         3.0     GP

Above section 50558 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50562     TWR      4:00pm-6:50pm       Lyman J                            4117         3.0     GP

Above section 50562 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50678     TWR      9:00am-1:20pm       Pope M                             4118         3.0     GP

Above section 50678 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/9).

50679     TWR      12:00pm-4:20pm      Greco A                            1701         3.0     GP

Above section 50679 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/9).

COMM 210 - SMALL GROUP COMMUNICATION

Explores the theories, techniques and skills of small group communication. Provides applied practice 
through group activities, presentations, and project group work. Involves regular outside of class 
group meetings.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer: CSU.  (Formerly SPCM210)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50564     TWR      11:00am-1:50pm      Olds A                             6109         3.0     GP

Above section 50564 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50680     TWR      5:00pm-7:50pm       Ward J                             6109         3.0     GP



Above section 50680 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

COMM 212 - INTERCULTURAL COMMUNICATION

Focuses on the theory, practice, and analysis of intercultural communication with an emphasis on 
international, ethnic, gender, and class relationships.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  
Transfer: CSU; UC.  

Distance Learning

50677     TBA      TBA                 Hall Z                             WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50677 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

NO MANDATORY MEETING

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer requirements. The entire course is online, there are no 
mandatory class meetings. However, the instructor is available for office hours by appointment.

COMM 230 - INTERPERSONAL COMMUNICATION

Applies theory and research to communication in interpersonal relationships in personal and 
professional contexts. It examines effective and appropriate uses of verbal and non-verbal messages in 
the initiation, development, maintenance, and termination of interpersonal relationships.  Advisory: 
ENGL 201A.  Transfer: CSU;UC.

Distance Learning

50773     TBA      TBA                 Hall Z                             WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50773 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

NO MANDATORY MEETING

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer requirements. The entire course is online, there are no 
mandatory class meetings. However, the instructor is available for office hours by appointment.

Computer Appl/Office Adm

CAOA 162 - INTRODUCTION TO BEGINNING COMPUTER KEYBOARDING

Introduces typing fundamentals, machine functions, keyboard use, and speed and accuracy drills.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA62)
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Distance Learning

50459     TBA      TBA                 Cleeves M                          WEB          1.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Cleeves M                          WEB   

Above section 50459 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section has a mandatory orientation meeting on Tuesday, June 16, 2014, at 4 - 5 pm in Room 3412 
on the San Luis Obispo Campus.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Computer Information Systems

CIS 173 - ADOBE ACROBAT

Instruction of Adobe Acrobat Professional. Create Adobe PDF files from: MS Office programs, authoring 
programs, image files & Web pages. Learn reviewing & commenting on existing PDF files; customize 
output quality by compressing file size; add signatures and security to documents, convert paper forms 
to interactive online forms; create presentations.  (Formerly CAOA173)

Distance Learning

50792     TBA      TBA                 Simoes P                           WEB          1.5     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Simoes P                           WEB   

Above section 50792 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section has a mandatory orientation meeting on Monday, June 15, 2014, at 11:30-1:00pm pm in Room 
3412 on the San Luis Obispo Campus.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

CIS 201 - INTRODUCTION TO COMPUTER SCIENCE

Solving problems using computers. Introduces computer programming and algorithmic thinking.  Transfer: 
CSU; UC.   

San Luis Obispo Campus

50515     TWR      2:00pm-4:20pm       Maldonado K                        3413         3.0     GP
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Above section 50515 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

CIS 210 - INTRODUCTION TO COMPUTER APPLICATIONS

 Introduces the student to: computer terminology; relationship between hardware and software; computer 
operating systems and application software such as word processing, spreadsheet, and database 
management programs. The course also covers the ethical issues surrounding technology in a business 
setting.    Advisory: ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $5.00.

Distance Learning

50090     TBA      TBA                 McAustin M                         WEB          4.0     GP

Above section 50090 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section has the following mandatory meeting: Monday, June 15, 2015 from 4:00 pm-5:00pm in room 
3412. Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

50446     TBA      TBA                 McAustin M                         WEB          4.0     GP

Above section 50446 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section has the following mandatory meeting: Monday, June 15, 2015 from 4:00pm - 5:00pm in Room 
3412. Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

CIS 215 - ADVANCED BUSINESS APPLICATIONS

Integrate advanced skills and problem solving abilities using word processing, spreadsheet and 
database applications to complete business projects.  Prerequisite: CIS 210.  Transfer: CSU.

Distance Learning

50793     TBA      TBA                 Cleeves M                          WEB          4.0     GR

Above section 50793 meets 8 weeks (6/15-8/6).

This section has a mandatory orientation meeting on Tuesday, June 16, 2014, at 5 - 6pm in Room 3412 on 
the San Luis Obispo Campus.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and minimum computer requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.
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Construction Technology

CTCH 100 - WORKPLACE SAFETY

Introduces safety topics that address the OSHA 10 and 30 hour training requirements. Topics including 
OSHA standards and regulations, fall and fire protection, electrical safety, hazard communications, 
personal protective equipment and emergency planning.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50590     MTWR     6:00pm-8:50pm       Roberts J                          4114         2.0     GP

Above section 50590 meets 3 weeks (6/15-7/1).

Criminal Justice

CJ 202 - INTRODUCTION TO CRIMINAL JUSTICE

Explores the history, theory, organization, practices, interrelationship and societal impact of the 
criminal justice system. Studies the origin, development and application of crime causation theories.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CJ2)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50456     MTW      1:00pm-3:50pm       Allen B                            4114         3.0     GR

Above section 50456 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

CJ 224 - COMMUNITY, DIVERSITY AND THE JUSTICE SYSTEM

Explores the complex relationships between members of the community and the justice system. Examines 
the role that race, ethnicity, gender, sexual orientation, social class and culture play in the 
administration of justice.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CJ24)

North County Campus

50807     MTR      7:00pm-9:50pm       Haynes V                           N2404        3.0     GR

Above section 50807 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).



Drama

DRA 200 - ACTING 1

Prepares a student to apply basic acting theory to performance and develops the skills of 
interpretation of drama through acting. Special attention is paid to skills for performance: 
memorization, stage movement, vocal production, and interpretation of text.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  
(Formerly DRA201A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50710     MTWR     9:00am-11:50am      Valle B                            7325         3.0     GR
         &MTWR     12:30pm-4:45pm      Valle B                            7325  

Above section 50710 meets 3 weeks (5/25-6/12).

This class WILL NOT MEET Monday, May 25, Memorial Day.

DRA 207 - INTRODUCTION TO THEATRE

Focuses on the relationship of theatre to various cultures throughout history, and on the 
contributions of significant individual artists. This course introduces students to elements of the 
production process including playwriting, acting, directing, design, and criticism. Students will also 
survey different periods, styles and genres of theatre through play reading, discussion, films and 
viewing and critiquing live theatre, including required attendance of theatre productions.  Transfer:  
CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit one course between DRA 206 and 207).  (Formerly DRA7)

Distance Learning

50093     TBA      TBA                 Valle B                            WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50093 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

The above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS. Before registering for this distance learning class, read 
the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

50757     TBA      TBA                 Valle B                            WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50757 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>l which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Early Childhood Education
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ECE 201 - CHILD GROWTH AND DEVELOPMENT

Presents a study of human development from conception to adolescence. This class is required for 
teachers in all early childhood education programs as a part of the 12 units required by Title 22 of 
the Health and Safety Code.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ECE1)

Distance Learning

50341     TBA      TBA                 Gordon Johnson P                   WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50341 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE WELCOME LETTER, which explains requirements for this distance learning course <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> before registering.

50618     TBA      TBA                 Gordon Johnson P                   WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50618 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE WELCOME LETTER, which explains requirements for this distance learning course <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> before registering.

North County Campus

50188     TWR      9:00am-11:50am      Braun D                            N5002        3.0     GP

Above section 50188 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50463     TWR      11:00am-1:50pm      Norton D                           4028         3.0     GP

Above section 50463 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ECE 202 - CHILD, FAMILY AND COMMUNITY

Studies patterns of family living in contemporary society, emphasizing the varying roles and 
interaction of family members and factors which affect family life.  This class is required for 
teachers in all early childhood education programs as a part of the 12 units required by Title 22 of 
the Health & Safety Code. Same as FMST 202.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
ECE2)

Distance Learning

50214     TBA      TBA                 Hammond B                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50214 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.
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50616     TBA      TBA                 Hammond B                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50616 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

North County Campus

50477     TWR      12:00pm-2:50pm      Spadia Beckham L                   N5002        3.0     GP

Above section 50477 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50417     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Norton D                           4028         3.0     GP

Above section 50417 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ECE 203 - CURRICULUM FOR YOUNG CHILDREN

Explores creative activities and experiences in language/literacy, math/manipulatives, 
sciencing/discovery, social science, creative expression, music and drama. Integrates developmentally 
appropriate practices based upon theory that influences children's learning. Meets 3 units required 
for the Child Development Permit and Title XXII requirements: DS 3.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 
156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE3)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50464     TWR      2:00pm-4:50pm       Dragoo L                           4028         3.0     GP

Above section 50464 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ECE 204 - CHILD HEALTH SAFETY AND NUTRITION

Explores the interrelated roles of the home, the school, and the community in meeting the health, 
safety, and nutritional needs of the young child. Referral procedures to utilize community resources 
will be explored. Meets 3 units required for the Child Development Permit and Title XXII requirements: 
DS 3.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE4)

Distance Learning

50465     TBA      TBA                 Wolf A                             WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50465 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
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http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>l which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

ECE 215 - TEACHING IN A DIVERSE SOCIETY

Explores the issues of diversity and social justice and applies these concepts to early childhood 
education programs.  Self examination and reflection contribute to a deepening understanding of how to 
best support children as they gain a sense of identity and become respectful and confident members of 
our complex, diverse society.  Prerequisite: Eligibility for ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly 
ECE15)

Distance Learning

50475     TBA      TBA                 Gordon Johnson P                   WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50475 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE WELCOME LETTER, which explains requirements for this distance learning course <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> before registering.

ECE 234 - CHILDREN'S LITERATURE

Presents a survey of literature for children from infancy through elementary school with an emphasis 
on a diversity perspective.  Emphasizes understanding, analysis, appreciation, and application.  This 
class meets the requirements for  3 units in curriculum required by Title XXII for teachers in early 
childhood education/school age programs.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE34)

Distance Learning

50340     TBA      TBA                 Wolf A                             WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50340 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at: <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>.  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. Instructor will use your MyCuesta Gmail account 
to verify your enrollment and provide introductory assignment. To ensure your enrollment in the class, 
you must login within the first two days of the semester.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50195     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Bramsen T                          4403         3.0     GP

Above section 50195 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ECE 236 - UNDERSTANDING THE CHILD WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

Examines the characteristics of children with special needs and how to effectively meet their 
individual needs. Presents the identification, educational needs, behavior management, family 
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relationships, children's rights and community resources of/for the child with special needs.  
Transfer: CSU.  (Formerly ECE36)

Distance Learning

50697     TBA      TBA                 Boggs D                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50697 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at: <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>.  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. Instructor will use your MyCuesta Gmail account 
to verify your enrollment and provide introductory assignment. To ensure your enrollment in the class, 
you must login within the first two days of the semester.

ECE 242 - INFANT-TODDLER CAREGIVING

Presents theories, techniques, and guidelines for the appropriate care, nurturing and guidance of 
infants and toddlers. This class meets the requirements for units required for teachers in 
infant/toddler programs.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE42)

Distance Learning

50476     TBA      TBA                 Hafley Kluver H                    WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50476 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE FOLLOWING!!! BEFORE registering for this distance learning class, READ THE SPECIFIC COURSE 
WELDOME LETTER FOR THIS COURSE (which explains requirements for the class, including the first-day 
attendance policy) linked from <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> No mandatory meetings.

Economics

ECON 201A - PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS

Introduces the concepts and tools of macroeconomic analysis, especially as they apply to the United 
States economy.  Prerequisite: MATH 123, or equivalent  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer: 
CSU; UC.  (Formerly ECON1A)

Distance Learning

50701     TBA      TBA                 Queenan E                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50701 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE FOLLOWING!! BEFORE registering for this distance learning class, READ THE SPECIFIC COURSE 
WELCOME LETTER FOR THIS COURSE (which explains requirements for this class, including the first-day 
attendance policy) linked from <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>
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50702     TBA      TBA                 Queenan E                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50702 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE FOLLOWING!! BEFORE registering for this distance learning class, READ THE SPECIFIC COURSE 
WELCOME LETTER FOR THIS COURSE (which explains requirements for this class, including the first-day 
attendance policy) linked from <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>

San Luis Obispo Campus

50062     TWR      8:30am-11:20am      Higgins N                          4111         3.0     GP

Above section 50062 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50572     TWR      11:30am-2:20pm      Higgins N                          4111         3.0     GP

Above section 50572 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ECON 201B - PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS

Presents a continuation of ECON 201A with emphasis on the concepts and tools of microeconomic analysis 
as they pertain to the economics of the firm and resource allocation.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
ECON1B)

Distance Learning

50703     TBA      TBA                 Queenan E                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50703 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE FOLLOWING!! BEFORE registering for this distance learning class, READ THE SPECIFIC COURSE 
WELCOME LETTER FOR THIS COURSE (which explains requirements for this class, including the first-day 
attendance policy) linked from <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>

Electronics & Electrical Tech

EET 213 - ELECTRONICS FUNDAMENTALS

Introduces a broad range of topics in electricity and electronics. Fundamentals of DC, AC, 
transistors, and digital logic will be studied using circuit analysis techniques and troubleshooting 
methods.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in MATH 123 or MATH 127  Transfer:  
CSU.  (Formerly ETCH213)

Distance Learning
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50754     TR       6:00pm-9:10pm       Allen B                            4501D        6.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Allen B                            WEB   

Above section 50754 meets 8 weeks (6/15-8/6).

Above class is taught in seat and in Distance Ed formats.  If you have any questions please contact 
the instructor, B. Allen at 805-546-3917 or ballen@cuesta.edu.

Emergency Medical Services

EMS 105 - PARAMEDIC PREPARATORY

Introduces the student who may be interested in paramedicine to pre-hospital concepts. Emphasis is on 
a strong base of EMT skills prior to considering a career in paramedicine. The course is designed to 
prepare the student for the paramedic training.  Prerequisite: Current EMT certificate; American Heart 
Association Healthcare Provider CPR or Red Cross Professional Rescuer; Must be 18 years of age on the 
first day of class.  Corequisite: EMS 105L

San Luis Obispo Campus

50406     TR       6:00pm-8:15pm       Rowley D                           2509         1.5     PS

Above section 50406 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Each student is required to also enroll in EMS 105L. EMS 105L is a 32 hours of ride-a-long time with a 
EMS provider TBA. This must be completed within the 6 weeks of the course.

Enrollment Process:  STEP #1. Students who have never attended Cuesta College or who have been absent 
for two or more consecutive terms must apply online at www.cuesta.edu/apply .  (After applying, 
student will receive an email which will include a student ID# and login information necessary to 
register for classes).  STEP #2. Submit the following to the Nursing and Allied Health office in Room 
2315 on the San Luis Obispo campus:  your first and last name, Cuesta ID number, phone number, email, 
and a copy of your current county EMT certification.

Students must provide proof of TB clearance and pass a drug screen and background check. Information 
will be provided at the time of enrollment process.

Uniform requirements will be given to students at the first class meeting.

EMS 105L - PARAMEDIC PREPARATORY LAB

Introduces the student to a ride-a-long experience exposing them to a working Paramedic on 911 systems 
in the field of EMS. The purpose is to watch how paramedics work with patients, Fire Departments, 
Police Departments, hospital staff, families and bystanders on scene, and nurses in the convalescent 
homes and other settings.  Prerequisite: Current county EMT certificate; American Heart Association 
Healthcare Provider CPR or Red Cross Professional Rescuer card; Must be at least 18 years of age on 
the first day of class.  Corequisite: EMS 105

Hospital

50443     TBA      TBA                 Rowley D                           HOSP         0.5     PS

mailto:ballen@cuesta.edu.
www.cuesta.edu/apply


Above section 50443 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

EMS 105L is 32 hours of ride-a-long time with a EMS provider TBA. This must be completed within the 6 
weeks of the course. EMS 105L must be taken with EMS 105.

Enrollment Process:  STEP #1. Students who have never attended Cuesta College or who have been absent 
for two or more consecutive terms must apply online at www.cuesta.edu/apply .  (After applying, 
student will receive an email which will include a student ID# and login information necessary to 
register for classes).  STEP #2. Submit the following to the Nursing and Allied Health office in Room 
2315 on the San Luis Obispo campus:  your first and last name, Cuesta ID number, phone number, email, 
and a copy of your current county EMT certification.

Students must provide proof of TB clearance and pass a drug screen and background check. Information 
will be provided at the time of enrollment process.

Uniform requirements will be given to students at the first class meeting.

EMS 213B - PARAMEDIC INTERNSHIP II

Apply the last internship phase of paramedic training, which allows the student to be assigned to an 
emergency response vehicle with a field preceptor to establish advanced life support patient care 
responsibilities. This includes cardiovascular, respiratory, traumatic injuries, pediatric, OB/GYN, 
and other emergency medical service training.  Prerequisites: EMS 213A.  Transfer: CSU.

Hospital

50772     TBA      TBA                 Tucker H                           HOSP         7.0     PS

Above section 50772 meets 12 weeks (5/23-8/14).

This section has a total of 378 hours of field time/internship experience.  These hours must be 
completed between May 23 - August 14.

Engineering

ENGR 217 - INTRODUCTION TO ELECTRONIC CIRCUIT ANALYSIS

Presents an integrated transient and steady-state analysis of linear and DC and AC circuits by use of 
the mesh and node approach.  Prerequisite: PHYS 208B  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGR17)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50159     MTR      10:30am-1:20pm      Chinichian M                       4501E        4.0     GR
         &MTR      1:30pm-4:20pm       Chinichian M                       4118  

Above section 50159 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ENGR 250 - ENGINEERING STATICS

www.cuesta.edu/apply


Analyzes forces on structures in equilibrium, properties of forces, moments, couples and resultant, 
conditions for equilibrium, friction, centroids, and area moments of inertia.  Prerequisite: PHYS 208A 
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGR50)

Distance Learning

50168     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50168 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE WELCOME LETTER, which explains requirements for this distance learning course <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> before registering.

ENGR 251 - ENGINEERING DYNAMICS

Analyzes the dynamics associated with motion of rigid bodies and particles, including velocity, 
acceleration, relative motion, energy, work, momentum, and impulse.  Prerequisite: ENGR 250  Transfer: 
CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGR51)

Distance Learning

50178     MTWR     9:00am-10:20am      Elghandour E                       3406         3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Elghandour E                       WEB   

Above section 50178 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section uses a combination of traditional on campus meetings and online activities. Before 
registering for this combination learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

50180     TBA      TBA                 Elghandour E                       WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50180 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE WELCOME LETTER, which explains requirements for this distance learning course <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> before registering.

ENGR 252A - STRENGTH OF MATERIALS I

Study of stresses, strains, and deformations associated with axial, torsional, and flexural loading of 
bars, shafts, and beams. Includes analysis of elementary determinate and indeterminate mechanical and 
structural systems.  Prerequisite: ENGR 250  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, both ENGR 252A and 252B must 
be completed in order to receive transfer units).  (Formerly ENGR52A)

Distance Learning

50183     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          2.0     GR

Above section 50183 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE WELCOME LETTER, which explains requirements for this distance learning course <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
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http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> before registering.

ENGR 252B - STRENGTH OF MATERIALS II

Study of stress and strain transformations, analysis of beam deflection and rotation, indeterminate 
beams, and column buckling.  Prerequisite: ENGR 252A  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, both ENGR 252A and 
252B must be completed in order to receive transfer units).  (Formerly ENGR52B)

Distance Learning

50455     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          2.0     GR

Above section 50455 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE WELCOME LETTER, which explains requirements for this distance learning course <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> before registering.

English

ENGL 156 - COLLEGE READING AND WRITING

Provides a basic course in college reading and writing with individual attention to sentence 
structure, paragraph and essay structure, grammar, and critical thinking skills.  Prerequisite: 
Placement Exam or ENGL 099 or ESL 099E with a C or better or equivalent  (Formerly ENGL56)

North County Campus

50170     MTWR     9:00am-11:50am      Wiebe S                            N3229        4.0     GP

Above section 50170 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50173     MTWR     10:30am-1:20pm      Moretti A                          3308         4.0     GP

Above section 50173 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ENGL 201A - ENGLISH COMPOSITION

Provides a study of and practice in the use of language and writing of argumentative/analytical essays 
and research papers.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156 with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Transfer:  (Formerly ENGL1A)

Distance Learning

50177     TBA      TBA                 Rossa M                            WEB          4.0     GR
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Above section 50177 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>, which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

50614     TBA      TBA                 Pirman D                           WEB          4.0     GR

Above section 50614 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>, which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

North County Campus

50343     MTWR     9:00am-11:50am      Boling S                           N3233        4.0     GR

Above section 50343 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50524     MTWR     12:00pm-2:50pm      Cantrell A                         N2404        4.0     GR

Above section 50524 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50135     MTWR     7:30am-10:20am      Beck J                             6109         4.0     GR

Above section 50135 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50136     MTWR     10:30am-1:20pm      Olson E                            3310         4.0     GR

Above section 50136 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50412     MTWR     1:30pm-4:20pm       Ladd L                             6107         4.0     GR

Above section 50412 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).
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ENGL 201B - COMPOSITION: INTRODUCTION TO LITERATURE/CRITICAL THINKING

Provides an introduction to the study of literature with an emphasis in literary composition and 
critical thinking.  Prerequisite: English 201A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly ENGL1B)

Distance Learning

50790     TBA      TBA                 Zipperian K                        WEB          4.0     GR

Above section 50790 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>, which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50137     MTWR     9:00am-1:15pm       Conklin E                          6301         4.0     GR

Above section 50137 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/9).

50526     MTWR     7:30am-10:20am      Rock J                             6302         4.0     GR

Above section 50526 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ENGL 201C - ENGLISH COMPOSITION:  CRITICAL THINKING

Presents an advanced composition course beyond English 201A which emphasizes critical thinking, 
including reasoning, rhetoric, reading, and information literacy in order to develop argumentative 
skills for diverse contexts and audiences.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A with a minimum grade of C or 
better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGL1C)

Distance Learning

50139     TBA      TBA                 Fleming M                          WEB          4.0     GR

Above section 50139 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>, which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.
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50140     TBA      TBA                 Henderson B                        WEB          4.0     GR

Above section 50140 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>, which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

50613     TBA      TBA                 Fleming M                          WEB          4.0     GR

Above section 50613 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>, which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50138     MTWR     7:30am-10:20am      Garcia A                           6107         4.0     GR

Above section 50138 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ENGL 212B - AMERICAN LITERATURE

The study of major American writers from the Civil War through contemporary times.  Prerequisite: ENGL 
201A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGL12B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50169     TWR      10:30am-1:20pm      Finger R                           6106         3.0     GR

Above section 50169 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ENGL 237 - INTRODUCTION TO FILM STUDIES AND AESTHETICS

Introduces the close analysis of films ranging from the era of silent film to contemporary times with 
a focus on form and content, aesthetics and meaning, and history and culture.  Advisory: ENGL 201A 
with minimum grade of C or better.  Transfer: CSU; UC
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San Luis Obispo Campus

50753     TWR      1:30pm-4:20pm       Leone S                            6304         3.0     GP

Above section 50753 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

English Second Language

English Second Language

ESL 043 - INTERMEDIATE GRAMMAR

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
grammar at the intermediate level. Provides instruction in present, past, and future tenses. This 
course prepares students for ESL 044. May be taken concurrently with ESL 053, ESL 025A, 025B, or 025C. 
Advisory: ESL 002 with a grade of Pass or a qualifying score on ESL placement assessment.

North County Campus

50666     TWR      6:00pm-8:50pm       Bower D                            N3229        3.0     GP

Above section 50666 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50667     TWR      6:00pm-8:50pm       Weaver M                           6107         3.0     GP

Above section 50667 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ESL 044 - HIGH-INTERMEDIATE GRAMMAR

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
grammar at the high-intermediate level. Provides instruction in present perfect, gerunds and 
infinitives, adjective clauses, and active vs. passive voice. May be taken concurrently with ESL 054, 
ESL 035A, 035B, or 035C.

North County Campus

50668     TWR      6:00pm-8:50pm       Wright K                           N3233        3.0     GP

Above section 50668 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus



50669     TWR      6:00pm-8:50pm       Moretti A                          3309         3.0     GP

Above section 50669 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

ESL 701 - ESL BEGINNING LITERACY - LEVEL 1

The purpose of this course is to provide pre-literate students who have extremely limited or no 
reading/writing skills in their primary language with basic English necessary to function successfully 
in everyday encounters.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL701)

North County Off-Campus

50601     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:55pm       Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50601 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/21).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.

50806     MTWRF    1:30pm-5:20pm       Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50806 meets 4 weeks (7/22-8/14).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.

ESL 702 - ESL BEGINNING LITERACY - LEVEL 2

Provides students with basic skills at the beginning-low level in English through listening/speaking 
practice.  Lifeskills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, and culture are 
taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL702)

North County Off-Campus

50602     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:55pm       Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50602 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/21).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.

ESL 703 - ESL BEGINNING HIGH - LEVEL 3

Provides students with basic skills in English at the beginning-high through listening/speaking 
practice.  Life skills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, and culture are 
taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL703)

North County Off-Campus

50802     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:55pm       Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50802 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/21).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.



ESL 704 - ESL INTERMEDIATE LOW - LEVEL 4

Provides students with basic skills in English at the intermediate-low level through 
listening/speaking practice.  Life skills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, 
and culture are taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL704)

North County Off-Campus

50803     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:55pm       Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50803 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/21).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.

ESL 705 - ESL INTERMEDIATE HIGH - LEVEL 5

Provides students with basic skills in English at the intermediate-high level through 
listening/speaking practice.  Life skills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, 
and culture are taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL705)

North County Off-Campus

50804     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:55pm       Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50804 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/21).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.

ESL 706 - ESL ADVANCED - LEVEL 6

Provides students with basic skills in English at the advanced level through listening/speaking 
practice.  Life skills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, and culture are 
taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL706)

North County Off-Campus

50805     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:55pm       Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50805 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/21).

The above section meets at Atascadero State Hospital.

Family Studies

FMST 202 - CHILD, FAMILY AND COMMUNITY

Studies patterns of family living in contemporary society, emphasizing the varying roles and 
interaction of family members and factors which affect family life.  This class is required for 



teachers in all early childhood education programs as a part of the 12 units required by Title 22 of 
the Health & Safety Code. Same as ECE 202.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
FAMST2)

Distance Learning

50342     TBA      TBA                 Hammond B                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50342 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

50617     TBA      TBA                 Hammond B                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50617 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

North County Campus

50478     TWR      12:00pm-2:50pm      Spadia Beckham L                   N5002        3.0     GP

Above section 50478 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50418     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Norton D                           4028         3.0     GP

Above section 50418 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

FMST 212 - HUMAN DEVELOPMENT: LIFE SPAN

Integrates the physical, social, emotional and cognitive aspects of human development throughout the 
lifespan.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between FMST 
212 and 215).  (Formerly FAMST12)

Distance Learning

50381     TBA      TBA                 Boggs D                            WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50381 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor will view your registration on the Moodle course site the first day of the semester.

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
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FMST 214 - FAMILY, RELATIONSHIPS AND INTIMACY

Presents sociological, psychological and cross-cultural concepts of the family and other intimate 
relationships. Emphasizes intimacy dynamics, communication processes, and the assessment of 
functionality and wellness.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly FAMST14)

Distance Learning

50725     TBA      TBA                 Boggs D                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50725 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target="_blank">
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Geography

GEOG 201 - PHYSICAL GEOGRAPHY

Studies human interaction with the basic elements of the physical environment.  Includes climate, 
vegetation, soils landforms, and their patterns of distribution.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly GEOG1)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50503     TWR      11:00am-1:50pm      Sifuentes J                        6302         3.0     GP

Above section 50503 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Geology

GEOL 193D - FIELD STUDIES IN GLOBAL WARMING

Explores the principles of global warming as it relates to environmental changes. Data will be 
gathered on decreases in glacier size, increases in desert size, and changes in the health of coral 
reefs.  Advisory: ENGL 201A.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50742     UTWS     8:00am-12:15pm      Eickemeyer J                       TBA          1.0     GP
         &MRF      8:00am-9:50am       Eickemeyer J                       TBA   

Above section 50742 meets 2 weeks (5/23-6/3).

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
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This section has the following mandatory meeting: Friday, May 22nd  from 1:30-2:30pm in room 2108.

GEOL 212 - GEOLOGIC HAZARDS, MAN, AND THE ENVIRONMENT

Studies geologic hazards as they relate to human interaction with the environment. Emphasizes the 
geological framework explaining the cause, measurement, and effects of earthquakes, flooding, 
landslides, subsidence, volcanic hazards, climatic variation, and coastal erosion.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly GEOL12)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50689     TWR      4:00pm-6:50pm       Stakes D                           2108         3.0     GP

Above section 50689 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

GEOL 220 - GEOLOGY OF CALIFORNIA

Introduces the principles of geology and the  tectonic/geologic evolution of California.  Emphasizes 
the processes responsible for shaping the environment including  seismology, and volcanology, the 
fossil record, and the mineral/energy resources of the state.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.   

San Luis Obispo Campus

50067     TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      Hollis T                           2108         3.0     GP

Above section 50067 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Health Education

HEED 202 - HEALTH EDUCATION

Presents the major health topics and provides an introduction to health careers, emphasizing the 
prevention of non-communicable conditions, promotion of health and fitness throughout the lifespan, 
and the application of current research in health to affect behavior and lifestyle changes. Health 
topics are discussed from a multi-dimensional perspective including examples from a variety of ethnic 
minority groups.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly HEED2)

Distance Learning

50096     TBA      TBA                 Marsh J                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50096 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html


http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50508     TWR      9:00am-11:50am      Zulim-Clark M                      1100         3.0     GP

Above section 50508 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50776     MTWR     12:00pm-3:10pm      Locher B                           1113         3.0     GP

Above section 50776 meets 4 weeks (6/29-7/23).

HEED 203 - WOMEN'S HEALTH ISSUES

Presents major issues of special relevance to women with an emphasis on chronic disease prevention, 
promotion of positive body image, application of self-empowerment strategies. Identifies significant 
cultural obstacles of access for women's health care by non-dominant groups. Acceptable for credit, 
UC, CSU and PE 250 Cal Poly.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
HEED3)

Distance Learning

50098     TBA      TBA                 Merzon A                           WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50098 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

50099     TBA      TBA                 Merzon A                           WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50099 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

North County Campus

50509     TWR      9:00am-11:50am      Guglielmo S                        N5003        3.0     GP

Above section 50509 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
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HEED 208 - MULTICULTURAL HEALTH

Presents the major health problems facing non-dominant/minority ethnic groups related to 
acculturation, assimilation, and biological variations.  Various health beliefs systems will be 
analyzed to promote prejudice reduction and understanding of cultural differences.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HEED8)

Distance Learning

50387     TBA      TBA                 Neary A                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50387 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/10).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

50507     TBA      TBA                 Neary A                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50507 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/10).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50100     TWR      12:30pm-3:20pm      Minton C                           1100         3.0     GP

Above section 50100 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

High School Diploma

HSD 404 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS BIOLOGY

Designed to inculcate the student with the living world and its systems. Introduces concepts of Cell 
Biology, Genetics, Evolution and Physiology will be presented. This is an elective course towards a 
high school diploma.  (Formerly BIO401)

North County Off-Campus

50768     MTWRF    7:30am-11:35am      Bradshaw-Rendon C                  TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    12:00pm-1:15pm      Bradshaw-Rendon C                  TBA   

Above section 50768 meets 5 weeks (6/22-7/24).

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
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This section meets at Paso Roles High School.

50795     MTWRF    7:30am-11:35am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    12:00pm-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50795 meets 5 weeks (6/22-7/24).

This section meets at Paso Roles High School.

HSD 406 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS ECONOMICS

This is an elective course towards a high school diploma. Students will study microeconomics, 
macroeconomics, and international economic relationships.  (Formerly ECON401)

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

50633     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Murry D                            TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     11:50am-1:15pm      Murry D                            TBA   

Above section 50633 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/7).

This class meets at San Luis High School.

50796     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     11:50am-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50796 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/7).

This class meets at Morro Bay High School.

South County Off-Campus

50639     MTWRF    8:00am-10:30am      Lindgren K                         TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    10:35am-11:25am     Lindgren K                         TBA   

Above section 50639 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/7).

Lucia Mar Unified School District

50647     MTWRF    11:45am-2:45pm      Lindgren K                         TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    2:50pm-3:40pm       Lindgren K                         TBA   

Above section 50647 meets 4 weeks (6/15-7/7).

Lucia Mar Unified School District

HSD 407 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS WORLD HISTORY

Introduces major turning points that shaped the modern world, from the late eighteenth century through 
the present, including the cause and course of two world wars. This is an elective course towards a 
high school diploma.  (Formerly HIST401)



North County Off-Campus

50624     MTWRF    7:30am-11:40am      Kerr B                             TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    12:00pm-1:15pm      Kerr B                             TBA   

Above section 50624 meets 5 weeks (6/22-7/24).

Paso Robles Unified School District

50797     MTWRF    7:30am-11:40am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    12:00pm-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50797 meets 5 weeks (6/22-7/24).

Paso Robles Unified School District

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

50629     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Saleh F                            TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Saleh F                            TBA   

Above section 50629 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at San Luis High School.

50630     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50630 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at Morro Bay High School.

South County Off-Campus

50637     MTWRF    8:00am-11:20am      Costello K                         TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    11:45am-12:45pm     Costello K                         TBA   

Above section 50637 meets 6 weeks (6/23-7/30).

Lucia Mar Unified School District

HSD 408 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS U.S. HISTORY

Introduces the major turning points in American history in the twentieth century. This is an elective 
course towards a high school diploma.  (Formerly HIST402)

Paso Robles High School

50739     MTWRF    7:30am-11:40am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    12:00pm-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50739 meets 5 weeks (6/22-7/24).

This class meets at Paso Robles High School.



San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

50627     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Mather J                           TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Mather J                           TBA   

Above section 50627 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at San Luis High School.

50628     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50628 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at Morro Bay High School.

South County Off-Campus

50640     MTWRF    8:00am-11:20am      Cordero A                          TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    11:45am-12:50pm     Cordero A                          TBA   

Above section 50640 meets 6 weeks (6/23-7/30).

Lucia Mar Unified School District

HSD 409 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS ALGEBRA I

Designed to cover symbolic reasoning and calculations with symbols allowing a student to develop an 
understanding of the symbolic language of mathematics and the sciences. This is an elective course 
towards a high school diploma.  (Formerly MATH401)

North County Off-Campus

50576     MTWRF    7:30am-11:45am      Soto M                             TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    12:05pm-1:20pm      Soto M                             TBA   

Above section 50576 meets 5 weeks (6/22-7/24).

Paso Robles Unified School District

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

50645     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50645 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at San Luis High School.

50763     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50763 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at Morro Bay High School.



South County Off-Campus

50643     MTWRF    8:00am-11:20am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    11:45am-12:50pm     Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50643 meets 6 weeks (6/23-7/30).

Lucia Mar Unified School District

HSD 410 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS ALGEBRA II

Introduces Algebra II topics including linear equations and inequalities, systems of equations and 
polynomial, exponential and logarithmic functions. Geometric topics covered are triangular and 
circular trigonometry. This is an elective course towards a high school diploma.  (Formerly MATH402)

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

50635     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Bellew K                           TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Bellew K                           TBA   

Above section 50635 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at San Luis High School.

50644     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Bristol B                          TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Bristol B                          TBA   

Above section 50644 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at Morro Bay High School.

HSD 411 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS GEOMETRY

Focusing on fundamental knowledge of basic geometric postulates and theorems and their use in proofs. 
Integrating Algebra in a geometric setting. This is an elective course towards a high school diploma.  
(Formerly MATH403)

Paso Robles High School

50636     MTWRF    7:30am-11:45am      Wagner T                           TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    12:05pm-1:20pm      Wagner T                           TBA   

Above section 50636 meets 5 weeks (6/22-7/24).

This class meets at Paso Robles High School.

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

50580     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50580 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).



This class meets at Morro Bay High School.

50764     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Jangaard D                         TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     12:10pm-1:15pm      Jangaard D                         TBA   

Above section 50764 meets 7 weeks (6/15-7/30).

This class meets at San Luis High School.

South County Off-Campus

50577     MTWRF    8:00am-11:20am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    11:45am-12:50pm     Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50577 meets 6 weeks (6/23-7/30).

Lucia Mar Unified School District.

HSD 412 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS POLITICAL SCIENCE

Presents the organization and mechanics of our federal, state, and local systems of government. This 
is an elective course towards a high school diploma.  (Formerly POLS401)

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

50631     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Murry D                            TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     11:50am-1:15pm      Murry D                            TBA   

Above section 50631 meets 4 weeks (7/8-7/30).

This class meets at San Luis High School.

50632     MTWR     8:00am-11:35am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWR     11:50am-1:15pm      Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50632 meets 4 weeks (7/8-7/30).

This class meets a Morro Bay High School.

South County Off-Campus

50638     MTWRF    8:00am-10:30am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    10:35am-11:25am     Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50638 meets 4 weeks (7/8-7/30).

Lucia Mar Unified School District

50646     MTWRF    11:45am-2:45pm      Lloyd T                            TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    2:50pm-3:40pm       Lloyd T                            TBA   

Above section 50646 meets 4 weeks (7/8-7/30).

Lucia Mar Unified School district.



HSD 414 - HSD NON-CREDIT BASIC SKILLS SPANISH I

This is an elective course towards a high school diploma. Per California Foreign Language Standards 
(1995), Spanish 1 focuses on teaching students how to read, write, speak and understand standard 
Spanish at a basic level.  (Formerly SPAN401)

South County Off-Campus

50798     MTWRF    8:00am-11:20am      Staff                              TBA          0.0     NC
         &MTWRF    11:45am-12:50pm     Staff                              TBA   

Above section 50798 meets 6 weeks (6/23-7/30).

Lucia Mar Unified School District.

History

HIST 203A - HISTORY OF WORLD CIVILIZATIONS

Surveys the major world civilizations from antiquity to the early sixteenth century  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly HIST3A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50683     TWR      11:00am-1:50pm      Highhouse G                        6306         3.0     GR

Above section 50683 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

HIST 207A - HISTORY OF THE UNITED STATES

Presents a survey of the political, economic, social and cultural development of the United States to 
1865.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HIST7A)

Distance Learning

50783     TBA      TBA                 Clark R                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50783 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

No Mandatory Meetings - Fully online.

North County Campus

50004     TWR      6:00pm-8:50pm       Wilson J                           N3231        3.0     GP

Above section 50004 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).



San Luis Obispo Campus

50002     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Koeninger A                        6305         3.0     GP

Above section 50002 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50003     TWR      11:00am-1:50pm      Koeninger A                        6305         3.0     GP

Above section 50003 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

HIST 207B - HISTORY OF THE UNITED STATES

Surveys the political, social and cultural development of the United States from 1865 to the present.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HIST7B)

Distance Learning

50682     TBA      TBA                 Clark R                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50682 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

No Mandatory Meetings.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

North County Campus

50007     TWR      3:00pm-5:50pm       Highhouse G                        N3232        3.0     GP

Above section 50007 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50005     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Nielsen C                          6306         3.0     GP

Above section 50005 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50681     TWR      2:00pm-4:50pm       Wilson J                           4110         3.0     GP

Above section 50681 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).
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Journalism

JOUR 201A - NEWS WRITING AND REPORTING

Introduces techniques of news reporting and writing.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  
CSU.  (Formerly JOUR1A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50785     TWR      12:30pm-3:20pm      Staff                              6111         3.0     GP

Above section 50785 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

JOUR 201B - INTRODUCTION TO MASS COMMUNICATION

Presents a survey of the field of journalism, media and opportunities.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer: 
CSU; UC.  (Formerly JOUR1B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50775     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Miller L                           6111         3.0     GR

Above section 50775 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Kinesiology Activities

KINA 201 - WEIGHT TRAINING

Presents the fundamentals of weight training and the principles involved in developing a strength and 
endurance conditioning program.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PEAC270)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50714     MTWR     11:30am-1:35pm      Miller K                           1200         1.0     GP

Above section 50714 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50715     MTWR     10:15am-11:20am     Dansby J                           1200         0.5     GP

Above section 50715 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50720     MTR      5:30pm-6:45pm       Staff                              1200         0.5     GP



Above section 50720 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

KINA 217 - KICKBOXING FOR FITNESS

Presents the concepts of muscular endurance, cardiovascular fitness, muscular strength, and 
flexibility of exercise through high-intensity kickboxing techniques. Students will use a combination 
of kickboxing and muscular strength movements to enhance cardiorespiratory fitness and muscular 
strength and endurance levels. Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly PEAC210)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50705     TWR      10:00am-11:15am     Schmitt P                          1400         0.5     GP

Above section 50705 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

KINA 227 - INDOOR CYCLING FOR FITNESS

Presents the concepts of cardio-respiratory fitness, muscular strength and endurance and flexibility 
in a cycling format.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly PEAC 260)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50717     MTWR     9:00am-10:05am      Dansby J                           1032         0.5     GP

Above section 50717 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

KINA 232 - CARDIO ENDURANCE CONDITIONING

Walking, running, swimming and/or cycling.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly PEAC266)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50777     MTWR     8:30am-10:35am      Miller K                           1804         1.0     GP

Above section 50777 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

KINA 241 - WATER POLO TECHNIQUES

Provides the opportunity for swimmers to develop an interest in and knowledge of water polo.  
Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly PEAC242)

San Luis Obispo Campus



50712     TR       5:30pm-7:45pm       Marsh J                            POOL         0.5     GP

Above section 50712 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

KINA 246 - YOGA FOR FITNESS

Introduces the fundamentals of Yoga as it relates to fitness. Students will learn a series of physical 
postures (asanas) as well as practical methods of proper breathing, relaxation, meditation, and 
concentration that promote health, alleviate stress, improve skeletal alignment and increase muscular 
strength and flexibility.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly PEAC262)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50713     MW       4:30pm-6:35pm       Brown K                            1105         0.5     GP

Above section 50713 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Students required to provide their own Yoga mat.

KINA 251 - DISTANCE RUNNING FOR INDIVIDUAL SUCCESS

Presents the key ingredients of successful distance running and their application to life long 
fitness. The class will prepare students for competitive distance running; 10k - 1/2 marathon 
distances.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PEAC274)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50719     MTWR     8:00am-9:30am       Locher B                           1806         0.5     GP

Above section 50719 meets 4 weeks (6/29-7/23).

KINA 294 - LAP SWIMMING

Provides training for students wishing to improve swimming.  Advisory: Swim 25 yards.  Transfer: CSU; 
UC.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50707     MTR      3:45pm-5:00pm       Marsh J                            POOL         0.5     GP

Above section 50707 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50708     MTWR     12:00pm-1:05pm      Marsh J                            POOL         0.5     GP

Above section 50708 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).



Library/Info Technology

LIBT 212 - RESEARCH SKILLS FOR INFORMATION AGE

An information literacy course for students wishing to improve their research skills.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC  (Formerly LIBINF12)

Distance Learning

50748     TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB          1.0     GR

Above section 50748 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and first-day attendance policy. To assure your enrollment in this on-line course, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the course. Above section has NO 
MANDATORY meetings.

50749     TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB          1.0     GR

Above section 50749 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and first-day attendance policy. To assure your enrollment in this on-line course, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the course. Above section has NO 
MANDATORY meetings.

LIBT 213 - ADVANCED INTERNET SEARCHING

Focuses on advanced search techniques, strategies, and concepts to locate a variety of information 
resources for personal and academic needs. Students will learn how to formulate effective search 
queries, select appropriate information resources, and retrieve and evaluate information from these 
resources.  (Formerly LIBINF13)

Distance Learning

50696     TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB          1.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB   

Above section 50696 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above Section has No Mandatory Meetings.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>l which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
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LIBT 217 - ETHICS IN THE INFORMATION AGE

Focuses on ethical and legal issues of information access and publishing as applicable to the 
Internet. This will include a basic knowledge of copyright laws, security and privacy issues, Internet 
advertising, and the appropriate use of the Internet as an information delivery system.  (Formerly 
LIBT117)

Distance Learning

50747     TBA      TBA                 Love C                             WEB          1.0     GR

Above section 50747 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and first-day attendance policy. To assure your enrollment in this on-line course, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the course. Above section has NO 
MANDATORY meetings.

Licensed Vocational Nursing

LVN 103 - THEORY III: COMMUNITY AND MENTAL HEALTH NURSING

Prepares student for community health and mental health nursing.  Prerequisites: LVN 102B.  
Corequisites: LVN 103A and LVN 103B.  (Formerly LVN3)

North County Campus

50769     M        8:30am-3:50pm       McQuillen P                        N2407        2.0     GR

Above section 50769 meets 5 weeks (6/1-6/29).

LVN 103A - SKILLS THEORY III: COMMUNITY AND MENTAL HEALTH NURSING

Applies nursing concepts through theory and demonstration of advanced vocational nursing skills based 
on scientific principles. for patients in community and mental health care settings.  Prerequisites: 
LVN 102B.  Corequisites: LVN 103 and LVN 103B.  (Formerly LVN3A)

North County Campus

50770     T        8:30am-3:50pm       Ambrose M                          N2407        2.0     GR

Above section 50770 meets 5 weeks (6/2-6/30).

LVN 103B - CLINICAL III: MENTAL HEALTH, TEAM LEADING, PRECEPTORSHIP

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
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Prepares students to make the transition from student vocational nurse to entry-level practice. This 
course also includes a 108 hour preceptorship component during the last 5 weeks of the semester.  
Prerequisites: LVN 102B.  Corequisites: LVN 103 and LVN 103A.  (Formerly LVN3B)

Hospital

50771     WR       12:00pm-6:50pm      Ambrose M                          HOSP         3.0     PS
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              HOSP  

Above section 50771 meets 10 weeks (6/3-8/6).

Clinical times vary among agencies.  Faculty will provide you with this information.  Preceptorship is 
108 hours during the last 5 weeks of the semester.  Planning and scheduling for your preceptorship 
will take place early in the semester.

Mathematics

MATH 007 - PREALGEBRA

Presents the mathematical concepts and arithmetic skills necessary for success in elementary algebra 
and for further work in mathematics.  Prerequisite: MATH 003 or equivalent with a grade of C or better 
(Formerly MATH7)

North County Campus

50383     MTWR     10:30am-12:35pm     Monteath D                         N2802        3.0     GP

Above section 50383 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50115     MTWR     8:00am-10:05am      Gervasi J                          1702         3.0     GP

Above section 50115 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 021 - TWO-SEMESTER BEGINNING ALGEBRA: PART 1

Presents the first half of a two-semester course in beginning algebra for the student who has no 
algebraic background and who does not process mathematics rapidly.  Students will receive degree 
credit when they have completed the second semester course, Math 122, with a grade of C or better.  
Prerequisite: MATH 007 or equivalent with a grade of C or better  (Formerly MATH21)

North County Campus

50652     MTWR     9:00am-12:29pm      Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

Above section 50652 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 



NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50116     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

Above section 50116 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

MATH 122 - TWO-SEMESTER BEGINNING ALGEBRA:  PART 2

Presents the second half of a two-semester course in beginning algebra for the student who has no 
algebraic background and who does not process mathematics rapidly. Students will receive degree credit 
when they have completed MATH 122 with a grade of C or better.  Prerequisite: MATH 021 or equivalent 
with a grade of C or better (two-semester beginning algebra, part I).  (Formerly MATH22)

North County Campus

50653     MTWR     9:00am-12:29pm      Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

Above section 50653 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50117     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

Above section 50117 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

MATH 123 - ELEMENTARY ALGEBRA

Presents a first course in algebra for the student without any algebraic background. NOTE: Students 
are encouraged to enroll in MATH 008.  Prerequisite: MATH 007 or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better  (Formerly MATH23)

North County Campus

50654     MTWR     9:00am-12:29pm      Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

Above section 50654 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.



San Luis Obispo Campus

50120     MTWR     10:30am-1:59pm      Fetcho J                           3312         5.0     GP

Above section 50120 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50191     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

Above section 50191 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

MATH 126A - TWO-SEMESTER INTERMEDIATE ALGEBRA-PART 1

Presents the first half of a two-semester course in intermediate algebra. This course enables students 
to complete Intermediate Algebra (MATH 127) at a slower pace.  Successful completion of MATH 126A and 
126B is equivalent to MATH 127.  Prerequisite: MATH 123, MATH 122 or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better  (Formerly MATH26A)

North County Campus

50655     MTWR     9:00am-12:29pm      Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

Above section 50655 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50196     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

Above section 50196 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

MATH 126B - TWO-SEMESTER INTERMEDIATE ALGEBRA-PART 2

Presents the second half of a two-semester course in intermediate algebra. This course enables 
students to complete Intermediate Algebra (MATH 127) at a slower pace.  Successful completion of MATH 
126A and 126B is equivalent to MATH 127.  Prerequisite: MATH 126A or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better  (Formerly MATH26B)

North County Campus

50656     MTWR     9:00am-12:29pm      Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

Above section 50656 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 



NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50197     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

Above section 50197 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

MATH 127 - INTERMEDIATE ALGEBRA

Broadens and adds to the concepts of elementary algebra.  Prerequisite: MATH 123, MATH 122 or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better  (Formerly MATH27)

Distance Learning

50658     TBA      TBA                 Hoffman J                          WEB          5.0     GP

Above section 50658 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

The above section has MANDATORY MEETINGS: Monday 6/15, Thursday 6/18, 6/25, 7/2, 7/9, 7/16 and 7/23.  
The class will meet in room 3301 from 5:30 - 8:30pm.

North County Campus

50125     MTWR     9:00am-12:29pm      Kerr C                             N2803        5.0     GP

Above section 50125 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50657     MTWR     9:00am-12:29pm      Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

Above section 50657 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50124     MTWR     11:30am-2:59pm      Michaud R                          2002         5.0     GP

Above section 50124 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50198     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP
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Above section 50198 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab.

50492     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Turner M                           2002         5.0     GP

Above section 50492 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 229 - TRIGONOMETRY

Presents trigonometry from a function approach using both right triangle and circular relationships.  
Prerequisite: MATH 127 or 126B and geometry or equivalent courses with a grade of C or better  
Advisory: Math 242.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly MATH29)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50126     MTWR     11:30am-2:20pm      Meyer J                            4112         4.0     GR

Above section 50126 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 230 - COLLEGE MATHEMATICS FOR THE HUMANITIES

Presents mathematical reasoning with additional topics selected from number systems, number theory, 
finance, computer applications, probability, statistics and mathematical modeling.  Prerequisite: MATH 
127, 126B or equivalent with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MATH30)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50391     MTWR     11:30am-1:35pm      Jenkin B                           4405         3.0     GR

Above section 50391 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 232 - COLLEGE ALGEBRA

Presents a study of college algebra and analytic geometry with an emphasis on mathematical modeling.  
NOTE:  Class requires a graphing calculator (TI-83 or TI-84 is recommended).  Prerequisite: Suggestes 
- MATH 127: Intermediate Algebra or MATH 126B: Two-Semester Intermediate Algebra - Part 2 or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC    

Distance Learning

50127     TBA      TBA                 Hoffman J                          WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50127 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).



*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

The above section has MANDATORY MEETINGS: Monday 6/15, Thursday 6/18, 6/25, 7/2, 7/9, 7/16 and 7/23.  
The class will meet in room 3301 from 5:30 - 8:30pm.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50502     MTWR     11:00am-1:05pm      Kopcrak A                          3313         3.0     GR

Above section 50502 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 236 - INTRODUCTION TO APPLIED STATISTICS

Presents an introduction to applied statistical methods.  Prerequisite: MATH 127, 126B or equivalent 
with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, 4 credit maximum between MATH 236 and 247).  
(Formerly MATH36)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50129     MTWR     8:00am-10:05am      Woods A                            2205         3.0     GR

Above section 50129 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50392     MTWR     10:30am-12:35pm     Woods A                            2205         3.0     GR

Above section 50392 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 242 - PRECALCULUS ALGEBRA

Presents a study of precalculus algebra and analytic geometry. NOTE: The use of graphing technology is 
required in this course. Your instructor MAY require a graphing calculator such as a TI-84 plus. Check 
with your instructor before purchasing a calculator.  Prerequisite: MATH 127, MATH 126B or equivalent 
with a grade of C or better Transfer: CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between MATH 232 
and 242).  
  (Formerly MATH 42)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50132     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Meyer J                            4112         5.0     GR

Above section 50132 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50659     MTWR     10:30am-1:59pm      Gervasi J                          1702         5.0     GR

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html


Above section 50659 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 247 - INTRODUCTION TO STATISTICS

Presents a study of basic descriptive and inferential statistics designed to prepare students for work 
in the fields of economics, business, psychology, education, mathematics and applied science. For UC, 
MATH 37Z, 39Z, 247, 249 maximum credit one course.  Prerequisite: MATH 127, 126B or equivalent with a 
grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, 4 credit maximum between MATH 236 and 247).  
(Formerly MATH47)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50179     MTWR     11:30am-2:20pm      Lewis G                            3301         4.0     GR

Above section 50179 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50393     MTWR     8:00am-10:50am      Lewis G                            3313         4.0     GR

Above section 50393 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 255 - CALCULUS FOR BUSINESS AND MANAGEMENT

Presents a study of the techniques of calculus with emphasis placed on the application of these 
concepts to business and management related problems. For UC, MATH 255, 265 maximum credit one course. 
NOTE: Class requires a graphing calculator.  Prerequisite: MATH 242 or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better  Transfer: CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between MATH 255 and 265A).  (Formerly 
MATH55)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50394     MTWR     8:00am-10:05am      MacArthur S                        3312         3.0     GR

Above section 50394 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MATH 265A - CALCULUS I

Presents a study of analytic geometry, limits, continuity, the calculus of algebraic, trigonometric, 
exponential and logarithmic functions as well as applications of the derivative and integral.  Topics 
will be taught geometrically, numerically, and algebraically. NOTE: The use of graphing technology is 
required in this course. Your instructor MAY require a graphing calculator such as a TI-84plus. Check 
with your instructor before purchasing a calculator.  Prerequisite: MATH 242 and MATH 229 or MATH 231 
with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between MATH 255 
and 265A).  (Formerly MATH65A)

San Luis Obispo Campus



50651     MTWR     8:00am-11:29am      Mogull M                           4405         5.0     GR

Above section 50651 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Music

MUS 201 - FUNDAMENTALS OF MUSIC (MUSIC THEORY I)

Provides an introduction and builds a foundation to the notation and primary elements of tonal music. 
Incorporates the following concepts: staff notation in treble and bass clefs, rhythm and meter; basic 
properties of sound; intervals; diatonic scales and triads; and diatonic chords. Aimed at the non-
major or the potential music major who does not have an adequate background.  Advisory: No previous 
musical experience necessary.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly MUS239)

Distance Learning

50750     TBA      TBA                 Stone G                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50750 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.  To ensure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50752     TWR      1:00pm-3:50pm       Martin J                           7139         3.0     GP

Above section 50752 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MUS 220 - ELEMENTARY VOICE

Presents a study of the techniques of voice training for solo singing.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
MUS20)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50519     TWR      10:30am-11:20am     Knutson J                          7104         2.0     GP
         &TWR      11:30am-2:20pm      Knutson J                          7104  

Above section 50519 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MUS 235 - MUSIC APPRECIATION:  CLASSICAL MUSIC
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Introduces classical music in its evolution from the earliest recorded through the 20th century.  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MUS35)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50808     TWR      10:00am-12:50pm     Walker M                           6304         3.0     GP

Above section 50808 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MUS 237 - MUSIC APPRECIATION:  AMERICAN POPULAR MUSIC

Introduces the non-music major to the history and literature of the popular music movement in the 
United States.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MUS37)

North County Campus

50784     TWR      10:30am-1:20pm      Johnson D                          N3102        3.0     GP

Above section 50784 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50047     TWR      10:30am-1:20pm      Irving M                           7120         3.0     GP

Above section 50047 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

MUS 238 - MUSIC APPRECIATION:  JAZZ HISTORY

Introduces the history and literature of jazz music in the United States.  Advisory: Eligibility for 
ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MUS38)

Distance Learning

50050     TBA      TBA                 Rackley D                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50050 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.  Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome 
page at http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

50625     TBA      TBA                 Rackley D                          WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50625 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.  Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome 
page at http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.
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MUS 258 - ELEMENTARY PIANO

Introduces the student to practical keyboard facility, sight reading, harmony and performance of 
elementary piano repertoire.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MUS58)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50751     MTW      12:00pm-12:50pm     Cabrinha I                         7105         2.0     GP
         &MTW      1:00pm-3:50pm       Cabrinha I                         7105  

Above section 50751 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Nursing Registered Assoc. Deg.

NRAD 222 - MEDICAL TERMINOLOGY

Introduces medical terminology for body structure, body systems, and diagnostic work.  Advisory: ENGL 
156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly NRAD22)

Distance Learning

50156     TBA      TBA                 Smith E                            WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50156 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment the instructor must 
have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

50157     TBA      TBA                 Smith E                            WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 50157 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
class information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line 
class the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. This section 
has NO MANDATORY meetings.

Nutrition

NUTR 210 - NUTRITION

Examines nutritional needs throughout the life cycle including the interpretation of the chemical 
composition of food as applied to the utilization of nutrients in the body.  Advisory: Eligibility for 
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ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly NUTR10)

Distance Learning

50207     TBA      TBA                 Moore C                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50207 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor will view your registration on the Moodle course site the first day of the semester.

50482     TBA      TBA                 Moore C                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50482 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor will view your registration on the Moodle course site the first day of the semester.

50698     TBA      TBA                 Moore C                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50698 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class 
the instructor will view your registration on the Moodle course site the first day of the semester.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50484     TWR      2:00pm-4:50pm       Coffman C                          4404         3.0     GP

Above section 50484 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

NUTR 218 - MATERNAL & CHILD NUTRITION

Examines the nutritional requirements of the pregnant woman, developing fetus, infant, toddler and 
child.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly NUTR18)

Distance Learning

50208     TBA      TBA                 Moore C                            WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50208 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

READ THE FOLLOWING!! BEFORE registering for this distance learning class, READ THE SPECIFIC COURSE 
WELCOME LETTER FOR THIS COURSE (which explains requirements for this class, including the first-day 
attendance policy) linked from <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" > 
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>
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Oceanography

OCEN 210 - OCEANOGRAPHY

An introductory course designed to acquaint the student with general oceanography.  Topics treated 
include the history & scope of oceanography, properties of sea water, ocean currents, ocean waves and 
tides, submarine morphology and geology, marine sediments, life in the sea, and the significance of 
the oceans to local and global environments.  Prerequisite: MATH 123  Advisory: ENGL 156  Transfer:  
CSU.  (Formerly OCEAN10)

Distance Learning

50200     TBA      TBA                 Stakes D                           WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50200 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This course has an orientation meeting: Monday, June 15 from 5:30-6:30 p.m. in Room 2108.  Before 
registering for this distance/hybrid class, read the welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>, which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.  To assure your enrollment in this on-line 
class, the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

OCEN 210L - OCEANOGRAPHY LABORATORY

Laboratory and field investigations of marine environments, including geologic, physical, chemical, 
and biological aspects of the ocean and coastal area.  The course emphasizes changing physical factors 
and human activities as they affect the oceans.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment 
in OCEN 210  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly OCEAN10L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50690     MWR      1:00pm-3:50pm       Stakes D                           2108         1.0     GP

Above section 50690 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Online

DIST 101 - INTRODUCTION TO ONLINE COURSES

Introduces students to the different types of technologies utilized in a distance education course. 
Students will determine if distance education is right for them and learn academic and technological 
skills for success in distance education and technology mediated courses.  (Formerly ONLINE1)

Distance Learning

50746     TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB          0.5     GR
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Above section 50746 meets 3 weeks (6/15-7/2).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
class information and first-day attendance policy. To assure your enrollment in this on-line course, 
the instructor must have your email address prior to the beginning of the course. Above section has NO 
MANDATORY meetings.

Philosophy

PHIL 206 - INTRODUCTION TO PHILOSOPHY

Presents the scope, methods, and concepts of major philosophies.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHIL6)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50505     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Genet C                            6307         3.0     GP

Above section 50505 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

PHIL 208 - INTRODUCTION TO LOGIC

Presents a study of language and its functions, definitions, informal fallacies, inductive reasoning, 
and concepts and techniques of logic.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly PHIL8)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50011     TWR      2:00pm-4:50pm       Wishart P                          6307         3.0     GP

Above section 50011 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

PHIL 213 - PHILOSOPHICAL CLASSICS IN ETHICS AND SOCIAL PHILOSOPHY

Studies problems in ethics and social philosophy by critically analyzing a selection of classic texts. 
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHIL13)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50012     TWR      11:00am-1:50pm      Wishart P                          6307         3.0     GP

Above section 50012 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html


Physics

PHYS 205A - GENERAL PHYSICS

Presents the principles of statics and dynamics of particles and rigid bodies, harmonic motion, fluid 
mechanics, heat, thermodynamics, wave motion and sound using trigonometry.  Prerequisite: MATH 229 or 
MATH 231 or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHYS5A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50692     MTR      9:30am-12:20pm      Nelson G                           2101         4.0     GR
         &MTR      12:30pm-3:20pm      Nelson G                           2101  

Above section 50692 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Political Science

POLS 202 - GOVERNMENT AND POLITICS OF THE UNITED STATES

Presents an introduction to the institutions, operation, and policy outputs of the American political 
system at the national, state, and local levels.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer: CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly POLSCI2)

Distance Learning

50400     TBA      TBA                 Krulikowski V                      WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50400 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

This section has four mandatory, face-to-face meetings at the San Luis Obispo Campus, 6:45-7:45 pm in 
room 6304 on the following dates: 6/16, 6/30, 7/9, 7/23.  DO NOT REGISTER FOR THIS COURSE IF YOU ARE 
REGISTERED FOR A COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES.

50620     TBA      TBA                 Krulikowski V                      WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50620 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a> which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

This section has four mandatory, face-to-face meetings at the San Luis Obispo Campus, 6:45-7:45 pm in 
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room 6304 on the following dates: 6/16, 6/30, 7/9, 7/23.  DO NOT REGISTER FOR THIS COURSE IF YOU ARE 
REGISTERED FOR A COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES.

North County Campus

50017     TWR      12:00pm-2:50pm      Leithner A                         N3232        3.0     GP

Above section 50017 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50014     TWR      8:00am-10:50am      Rodrigues A                        6303         3.0     GP

Above section 50014 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50016     TWR      2:00pm-4:50pm       Latner M                           6306         3.0     GP

Above section 50016 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Psychiatric Technician

PSYT 110 - INTRODUCTION TO PSYCHIATRIC TECHNICIAN

Introductory psychiatric technician training program. Concepts necessary to practice safely and 
legally in a forensic mental institution are presented. The effect of culture and its affect on the 
client and care are presented.  Prerequisite: Admission to the Psychiatric Technician Program  
(Formerly PSYTEC10)

Atascadero State Hospital

50166     MTWRF    8:00am-4:20pm       Lahr K                             ASH          6.5     PS

Above section 50166 meets 3 weeks (5/18-6/5).

PSYT 207 - NURSING SCIENCE

Fundamental principles of Theory and Skill Courses for the application of patient care.  Prerequisite: 
PSYT 110  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PSYTEC7)

Atascadero State Hospital

50160     MTWRF    6:30am-9:30am       Lahr K                             ASH         19.0     GR
         &MTWRF    9:45am-1:45pm       Vanderpool C                       ASH   



Above section 50160 meets 16 weeks (6/8-9/25).

Course dates and meeting times will be given to students the first week of class.

PSYT 208 - CARE OF THE DEVELOPMENTALLY DISABLED

Introduces concepts of care and treatment for the developmentally disabled. Presents causes, 
prevention and treatment of the developmentally disabled along with practical experiences.  
Prerequisite: PSYT 110 and PSYT 207 and PSYT 209  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PSYTEC8)

Atascadero State Hospital

50161     MTWRF    6:30am-8:51am       Cirone N                           ASH         17.5     GR
         &MTWRF    9:30am-1:50pm       Robinson J                         ASH   

Above section 50161 meets 16 weeks (6/8-9/25).

Course dates and meeting times will be given to students the first week of class.

PSYT 209 - PSYCHIATRIC NURSING

Introduces psychological and mental health concepts.  Presents causes, prevention, and treatment of 
mental, emotional and behavior disorders along with practical experiences.  Prerequisite: PSYT 207  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PSYTEC9)

Atascadero State Hospital

50165     MTWRF    6:30am-9:15am       Henderson D                        ASH         18.5     GR
         &MTWRF    9:25am-1:45pm       Antenucci S                        ASH   

Above section 50165 meets 16 weeks (6/8-9/25).

Course dates and meeting times will be given to students the first week of class.

Psychology

PSYC 201 - INTRODUCTORY PSYCHOLOGY

Introduces the field of psychology through a study of the facts and principles involved in learning, 
development, motivation, personality adjustment and the physiological and social bases of behavior.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PSYCH1A)

Distance Learning

50018     TBA      TBA                 Neidhardt K                        WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50018 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
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http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

50619     TBA      TBA                 Neidhardt K                        WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50619 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

North County Campus

50407     TWR      9:00am-11:50am      Searcy G                           N3231        3.0     GP

Above section 50407 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50020     TWR      2:00pm-4:50pm       Butler F                           6302         3.0     GP

Above section 50020 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Sociology

SOC 201A - INTRODUCTION TO SOCIOLOGY

Introduces the basic principles of sociology including the study of the structure of human society, 
and group life.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly SOC1A)

Distance Learning

50025     TBA      TBA                 Ha F                               WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50025 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

This section has three mandatory face-to-face meetings on the San Luis Obispo Campus Room 6302, 5:00 - 
7:00 p.m. on the following dates: Wed 6/24, 7/8 and Thur 7/23.  DO NOT REGISTER FOR THIS COURSE IF YOU 
ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES.

San Luis Obispo Campus

50022     TWR      11:00am-1:50pm      Murphy C                           6303         3.0     GP
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Above section 50022 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

SOC 202 - SOCIAL PROBLEMS

Studies current major social problems and the application of basic sociological principles and 
concepts in considering solutions.  Advisory: SOC 201A and eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly SOC2)

Distance Learning

50794     TBA      TBA                 Ha F                               WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 50794 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at <a 
href="http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html" target=" _blank" >
http://www.cuesta.edu/student/aboutacad/distance/welcome_letters.html</a>  which provides important 
information and minimum computer system requirements.

This section has three mandatory face-to-face meetings on the San Luis Obispo Campus Room 6302, 5:00 - 
7:00 p.m. on the following dates: Wed 6/24, 7/8 and Thur 7/23.  DO NOT REGISTER FOR THIS COURSE IF YOU 
ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES.

Spanish

SPAN 201 - SPANISH I

Presents a topic-based, introductory language acquisition course in standard contemporary Spanish, 
with emphasis on listening comprehension, oral interaction, culture-centered readings, and writing of 
basic Spanish.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  

North County Campus

50032     MTWR     9:00am-12:30pm      Plascencia C                       N2442        5.0     GR

Above section 50032 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50029     MTWR     8:00am-11:25am      Rector Cavagnaro T                 6104         5.0     GR

Above section 50029 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

50030     MTWR     12:00pm-3:25pm      Rector Cavagnaro T                 6104         5.0     GR

Above section 50030 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).
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SPAN 202 - SPANISH II

Presents a continuation of SPAN 201 with topic-centered, intensive practice in listening 
comprehension, oral interaction and writing. Selected readings from the Hispanic world include 
cultural vignettes, prose selections, and poetry. Typed written exercises and online multimedia 
practice activities are required.  Prerequisite: SPAN 201 or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  

North County Campus

50674     MTWR     9:00am-12:30pm      Boroumand C                        N3200        5.0     GR

Above section 50674 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

50380     MTWR     9:00am-12:25pm      Langer B                           6108A        5.0     GR

Above section 50380 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Vocational ESL

VESL 701 - WORK-RELATED CONVERSATIONAL SKILLS, LEVEL 1

Focuses on work-related conversation, reading, and writing for the non- native speaker at the 
beginning level.  No English is required.  Advisory: ESL placement evaluation or equivalent.  
Repeatable.  (Formerly VESL701)

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

50759     MTW      6:00pm-8:50pm       Carson K                           TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50759 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section meets at COceano Learning Center.

50761     MTW      9:00am-11:50am      Carson K                           TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50761 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section meets at Oceano Learning Center.

South County Off-Campus

50762     MTW      6:00pm-8:50pm       Compton W                          TBA          0.0     NC

Above section 50762 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section meets at Nipomo Learning Center



VESL 715 - COMMUNICATION SKILLS FOR WORKPLACE

Focuses on the basic verbal communication skills and cultural knowledge needed in job readiness and 
job search in the United States.  Repeatable.

North County Campus

50786     TR       6:00pm-6:45pm       Soto M                             TBA          0.0     NC
         &TR       6:50pm-8:55pm       Soto M                             TBA   

Above section 50786 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section meets at NCC - Estrella Center

50787     MW       6:00pm-6:45pm       Soto M                             TBA          0.0     NC
         &MW       6:50pm-8:55pm       Soto M                             TBA   

Above section 50787 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section meets at NCC - Estrella Center

50788     MW       6:00pm-6:45pm       Lynett K                           TBA          0.0     NC
         &MW       6:50pm-8:55pm       Lynett K                           TBA   

Above section 50788 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section meets at NCC - Estrella Center

50789     TR       6:00pm-6:45pm       Lynett K                           TBA          0.0     NC
         &TR       6:50pm-8:55pm       Lynett K                           TBA   

Above section 50789 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

This section meets at NCC - Estrella Center

Welding

WELD 270A - BASIC WELDING

Provides for basic instruction in oxyacetylene and shielded metal arc welding.  Transfer:  CSU.  
Materials fee $30.00.  (Formerly WELD70A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50153     MTWR     5:00pm-6:15pm       Fay T                              4502B        3.0     GP
         &MTWR     6:30pm-9:20pm       Fay T                              4209  

Above section 50153 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).



Templeton High School

50148     MTWR     12:30pm-1:50pm      Hildebrand C                       TBA          3.0     GP
         &MTWR     2:00pm-4:50pm       Hildebrand C                       TBA   

Above section 50148 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).

Above section meets at Templeton High School.

WELD 270B - ADVANCED WELDING

Continues Welding Technology 270A with emphasis placed on vertical and over head welding with the 
shielded metal arc processes.  Prerequisite: WELD 270A  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $30.00.  
(Formerly WELD70B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

50489     MTWR     12:30pm-1:50pm      Staff                              4502B        3.0     GP
         &MTWR     2:00pm-4:50pm       Staff                              4209  

Above section 50489 meets 6 weeks (6/15-7/23).
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